
#encounter 

September was welcome back for many of us and welcome 

to our new children who are settling well into our family. 

Their arrival was marked at English Martyrs Church with our 

parish family. Gather and Pray is now able to take place 

with larger groups in the hall and less online so it was bril-

liant to have Father  Mark in school for our beginning of the 

school year Mass, led by school staff. 

#encounter 

As we learn about the Domestic Church in RE we are 

gaining a deeper understanding of how we fit into God’s 

family. It was great that every class how now received 

their new Let us pray together resource to help us to 

prepare liturgies for our classrooms, our school and  

beyond. We supported Macmillan through buying a drink 

and a biscuit. 

#catholiclife@SJF 

#ordinarytime 

#encounter 


